
May 11, 2017, Meeting 

Jim Thompson, Mike Rossillo - Gibraltar Design 
Dion Katsouros- Skillman Corp. 
Dr. Frataccia, Dr. Lauck, Dr. McCall, Todd VanKeppel, Lisa Frankus – VCS 
 
Construction Updates 
Dion reported that bath fixtures and carpeting are being installed at Heavilin Elementary.  Gym floors 
and basketball hoops are being installed at Cooks Corners and Memorial Elementary Schools.  The 
construction trailer was set up at Thomas Jefferson Elementary School this morning and site work will 
soon begin there and at Parkview Elementary.  Skillman has met with staff at Parkview and Northview to 
apprise them of what to expect during construction, and a date for the staff meeting at TJ is being 
arranged.  The power will be out in the south section of VHS from June 2 – July 7, 2017. 
 
VHS 
Construction for the new secure entrance will begin in June and be completed in time for the start of the 
2017-18 school year.  The parking area along Campbell Street will be completed in late fall.  The 
auditorium will be completed in June – in time for Dr. Frataccia’s 2017-18 school year opening day 
event. 
 
Board Meeting 
Mr. Thompson reported that he will be presenting the Porter County Career & Technical Center site 
plans to the Board on 5/18.  He will also present the VCS neighborhood improvement report for the 
elementary school project sites.   
 


